October Newsletter

Board News

The October AHHA Board meeting will be a virtual meeting via Zoom. Members of the community are invited to join the meeting. The link to join the meeting is

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85740393492. The meeting will more than likely be short as the budget for 2021 is the major item for consideration and the Board has been working on a draft budget for a few months. The draft budget that gets approval from the Board will be sent to the members for their consideration. Final approval of the 2021 budget will take place in November. A link for the meeting agenda can be found below.

Financial Reports for September are also available by following the links at the end of the newsletter.

Like most everything else in 2020, Halloween will be different. For those of you new to the neighborhood, Halloween is normally a big event in Abiqua Heights. It is not unusual to get several hundred (or more) Trick-or-Treaters during the night. This year will be a change from the past, but please be aware that there might be some revelers and you should be mindful of their presence while driving.
